

Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585 March 15, 2001

The Honorable John T. Conway Chairman Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 625 Indiana Avenue, NW Suite 700 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Consistent with the Department's implementation plan for Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 2000-2, I am forwarding information concerning Deliverable 20, due in February 2001 and February 2002 under the implementation plan.

Commitment 20 calls for Secretarial Officers to review annually the results of environment, safety and health assessments performed at their sites over the past year and provide the Secretary a summary report for each of their sites.

Enclosed are copies of the reports provided to the Secretary under this commitment

The Department has completed Commitment 20 for the year 2001.

Sincerely,

Steven V. Cary

Acting Assistant Secretary

Ste Cary

Office of Environment, Safety and Health

Enclosures

cc: ·

M. Whitaker, S-3.1